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Tour to Chung Ying Street Restricted Zone 
WYKPSA has organized a tour to Chung Ying Street (中英街) on 3 November 2012 (Saturday). Chung Ying Street is still a 
restricted zone and can only enter with special permit.  

Let’s 飲茶 with our retired teachers! 
WYKPSA is going to organize a tea gathering with our retired teachers on 17 November 2012 (Saturday) at East Ocean Restaurant 
at 12/F, The One, TST. The gathering will start at around 12:00 noon and last until around 2:30 pm. The price is HK$140 each / 
HK$40 each (for students). Up to the date hereof, Mr. Yue Poon Leung, Mr. Leung Wai Kwong, Mr. David Leung Kwok Yee, Mr. 
Francis So Wai Hong, Mr. Lee Tak Kwan, Mr. Wong Kwok Wah Charles, Mrs. Fletcher Lan Ying, Mr. Leung Kin Ping, Mr. Leung 
Po Shum, Ms. Russell Freda, Mr. Wong Ho Wai and Mr. Wong Lai Kai Paul have accepted our invitation and we are waiting for 
the confirmation of some other retired teachers. All are welcome! For any enquiries or registration, please send an email to 
wahyanpsa@gmail.com  



	
  

What's next? 
 
Tea Gathering with retired teachers 
 
A tea gathering with retired teachers will be held on 17 November 
2012 (Saturday) at 12:00 noon – 2:30 pm at 12/F, East Ocean 
Restaurant at The One, Tsim Sha Tsui. The fee is HK$140 / HK$40 
(for students). For registration or enquiry, please send an email to 
wahyanpsa@gmail.com  
 
Wah Yan League! 
 
The annual soccer match “Wah Yan League” will commence soon! 
Details will be announced within the next few weeks! 
 
Visit to Hong Kong Geopark 
 
A visit to Hong Kong Geopark will be organized. Details will be 
announced shortly. 

Student Card used by the school up to early 90s. 

Selection of Student Ambassador 
 
Every year, WYKPSA will select one of the outstanding 
students as student ambassador. Those outstanding students 
are elected by Form 6 (under old academic structure) / 
Secondary 5 (under new academic structure) students. 
 
The student ambassador will be delegated with the task of 
visiting our alumni overseas during the summer vacation 
next year. The 5 outstanding students of the current 
academic year have been interviewed on 10 November 2012 
and the results will be announced on the Speech Day on 16 
November 2012. 

As most of the alumni may also appreciate, one of the most prominent 
landmark at the Caritas Bazaar each year is the “Big Hammer” 
constructed by the students of our School. The “Big Hammer” this 
year has been constructed with entirely new aluminium materials, 
which are more durable. Some of the donations for constructing the 
“Big Hammer” were contributed by alumni. 


